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French:


The children will continue to learn basic French phrases for conversational use focussing on how old are you? Speaking about themselves, numbers and colours.








Music:


This term the children will be understanding how music


can be organised in sequences. They will be Understanding how music can be organised in layers and combining rhythms in layers





RE: 


This term the children will be sticking with Christianity and looking at rules. This will include looking at the sermon on the mount, Jesus’ new commandment, Jesus’ example today








Computing: 


The unit this term is called We Are Network Engineers. The children will be investigating how computer networks communicate with each other and how messages are sent.








PE & Games:


The children will continue to be taught by an outside specialist for one session a week. And in their second session will be developing their map skills through simple orienteering.








DT:


The children will complete a diorama from their pirate stories before finally returning to their work on modern vintage in which they will be creating their own pattern inspired by modern vintage and putting it on fabric.








English:


This term the children will be finishing their adventure stories about pirates.  They now have to try and include direct speech, fronted adverbials, expanded noun phrases and prepositional phrases. After this, the children will undertake a non-fiction genre and write non-chronological reports about famous pirates with a grammar focus on coordinating and subordinating conjunctions.





Maths:


The children will continue their work on geometry before starting the first of two blocks of work about fractions.





Science


The children will continue investigating the concept of Light and how to create and manipulate shadows. 





History/Geography:


The children will extend their knowledge and understanding beyond the local area by developing their use of geographical tools and skills to investigate different climate zones around the globe.


.





Dear Parents and Carers,





Please have a look over our class curriculum for the coming half term…








If you have any questions at all, please drop in and ask! 





Kind regards,


Mr Gething-Smith 





Please ensure a named PE kit is in school at all times. Please make sure all uniform is named. Homework will be given out on Fridays to be completed and handed in on Wednesdays. Please hear your child read as regularly as possible and ensure that you record this in their reading record. Please remember to help your child learn spellings each week also.
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